FIRE CHIEF’S ASSOCIATION
PINELLAS COUNTY FLORIDA

November 10, 2016

Mr. Craig Hare, Director

Pinellas County EMS & Fire Administration
12490 Ulmerton Road — Suite 134

Largo, Florida 33774

Re: Emergency Medical Service Advisory Committee (EMSAC) Nominee

Dear Mr. Hare,

Please consider this letter as your official notification of Fire Chief Tom Jamison
as our primary nominee to the EMSAC committee. Fire Chief Jeff Parks has
decided to step down from the committee effective immediately. In addition, the
Pinellas County Fire Chief's Association would like to honor the request by Fire
Chief Joe Accetta to remain on the EMSAC committee as the secondary
representative.

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions.

Respectfully,

ol

Richard E. Graham
President

4360 55t Avenue N.

St. Petersburg, FL 33714

graham@lealmanfire.com

(727)-526-5650 (ext. 225)

cc:  John Bennett, Assistant County Administrator
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